
 
OFFICE OF EMERGENCY MEDICAL SERVICES 

 

Phone: (860) 509-8000  Fax: (860) 509-7184 

410 Capitol Avenue, P.O. Box 340308 

Hartford, Connecticut  06134-0308 

www.ct.gov/dph 

Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer 

 

OEMS COMMUNICATIONS STATEMENT 17-01 

 

 

Date:  January 6, 2017 

 

To:  All Connecticut certified & licensed EMS Organizations submitting EMS Data 

  All EMS software vendors 

 

From:  Raffaella Coler, RN, MEd, Paramedic 

  Director, Office of Emergency Medical Services 
 

Ann Kloter, MPH 

Epidemiologist 

   

Re: Submitting 2016 and 2017 EMS data 
 

Happy New Year, Everyone… 

 

Today we received a status update on the transition to a new Central Site for collecting EMS and Trauma 

data; we would like to provide you with this latest information. 

 

1. Please plan to complete submission of your 2016 data by Tuesday, January 31, 2017. 

 

2. Please do not submit your 2017 data at this time, whether it is in v2.2.1 or v3.4.0.  The 

installation of the new central site is not ready.  Those of you who are ready to submit v3.4.0 data 

will first be asked to use the test environment to see how it all works.  We’ll continue to update 

you on when to start the 2017 data submissions. 

 

3. As a reminder, the 2017 data can be submitted as version 2.2.1 or version 3.4.0 through June 30, 

2017.  After this date, any 2017 data submitted to the new central site will be rejected if it is not 

in version 3.4.0. 

 

We appreciate your patience and extend our thanks for your continued support of this project.  Together 

we continue to make forward progress.   
 

 

 


